
Henry McConnell Ingram

Died: September 15, 2003

Hank died peacefully on Monday, September 15, 2003 after a brief
pulmonary illness. He was 64 years old.

He grew up in Beaver Falls, Pennsylvania, and graduated from the Hill
School in Pottstown, Pennsylvania, before coming to Dartmouth. At Hill he
was on the Dean’s list, in dramatics, wrestled, and was captain of the football
team.

Little is known about his life at or after Dartmouth, as he left before
graduating. He graduated from Allegheny College in 1961, and then went to
the University of Michigan Law School, where he received his J.D. degree in
1964.

He practiced law for most of his career in Pittsburgh, with areas of emphasis
in natural resources and property law. He was Managing Counsel of the
Pittsburgh office of Dinsmore & Shohl, LLP, and General Counsel of the
Pennsylvania Coal Association. Among other professional activities, he was
a Trustee of the Energy and Mineral Law Foundation, and a member of the
board of directors of the Pennsylvania Landowners Association. He was
named Distinguished Coal Lawyer of the year in 1998 by the National
Mining Association, and was known as a vocal advocate for the rights of
private property owners.

An obituary on the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette notes that Hank enjoyed music,
was an accomplished golfer, and tennis and squash player, and was skilled in
the culinary arts.

Hank had a son Henry, and three daughters, Suzanne, Sarah, and Alice.


